What we know so far: DePaul's budget gap recap

Oct. 10, 2022

Nov. 2, 2022



Joint council releases communication to Newsline on Fall Census update, stating "projections predict these enrollment declines will create a budget gap in our current year that will need to be addressed, but is manageable."



SRAC representative updates Faculty Council, mentions budget shortfall of \$25 million.

In "Notes from Rob" on Newsline, Manuel commended SRAC's efforts and noting that he approved \$4 million of endowment for "temporary budget repair."

Dec. 1. 2022

Feb. 1, 2023

Jan. 11, 2023



March 1, 2023

SRAC representative tells council of "possible \$50 million gap between expected revenue and expenses next (academic) year."

Faculty Council President Sonia Soltero tells council 2024 shortfall will be higher than 2023.



At Faculty Council meeting, SRAC representative says "no data yet for fiscal year 2024."

March 27, 2023

April 9, 2023

April 10, 2023





Correspondence from Soltero to Faculty lays out areas of cuts, equaling more than \$56 million dollars.

Internal memo is leaked to faculty outlining possible "devastating" cuts to library resources. Memo resulted in significant backlash from faculty.

Six term faculty member contracts are not renewed, marking the faculty staff cuts in response to the budget gap.

Due to concerns from faculty, including FC president Soltero, potential cuts to library are walked back per email sent to Soltero from Manuel.

JAKE COX | THE DEPAULIA